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jeanne mcternan <jeannemct24@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, March 10, 2010 10:10 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It Concern,

As an average income citizen who enjoys participating in the forex market the new regulation change of 100:1 to
10:1 would seriously impact the ability of the average person to participate in a market that has previously only
been accessible to those with large amounts of money. I am STRONGLY opposed to the proposed leverage change
as the small guy loses, leaving out those of us who don’t have the large amounts of capital it would take to continue
trading in the U.S. Thank you for the opportunity to express my opinion which I hope will ultimately make a
difference, that is, keeping 100:1

Sincerely,
Jeanne M. McTernan


